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October 25, 2013



Environmental monitoring notices

Members are constantly approaching Association with harassment complaints in connection with notices issued to them by Environmental Protection Agency, Government of Sindh for environmental monitoring.

As a result of meeting with Environment Minister Dr. Sikandar Mandhro on 10th instant, all notices issued to industries have since been put on hold. Therefore those members who have received such notices are advised to send the same to Association secretariat.
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